
                            

Holiday Assistance for “Toys for Tots” 2022 
 In Conjunction with  

The Salvation Army East Stroudsburg Corps  
 

The Salvation Army will be accepting online applications beginning October 3rd. To register your 
child for toys, please go to WWW.saangeltree.org.  

 
For questions, and to make an application appointment, 

please contact Candi Miller at (570) 421-3050 extension 120  
or Major Martha Wheeler at (570) 421-3050  extension 105 

 
Applications will be accepted online until December 2, 2022. 

You must be a child’s full-time parent or legal guardian with papers to prove such. 
This program is not for Foster Children (please contact Children & Youth)  

 
The following Documentation must be provided: 

Verification of address by lease or property taxes for 2022. 
 Proof of all household income for the current month of 2022. 
 Snap and or cash benefits with verification of dollar amount. 

                 Birth certificates for all children birth to 14 years of age. 
 

Please note that you cannot sign up for Toy assistance through or on the Toys for Tots website 
 If your child/children receive free or reduced lunch, the application is still needed. 

There is no automatic registration for this program. 
 

       

http://www.saangeltree.org/

